


Town of Meridian Hills

Special Town Council Meeting Minutes

August 27, 2013

Special Town Council Meeting was opened at 8:30 am at the First Congregational Church.    In attendance was President Walter Freihofer, Councilors Terry O’Brien and Kristina Frey, Clerk-Treasurer John Taylor, Town Engineer Jay Vorisek.

Clerk-Treasurer Taylor presented the draft of the preliminary 2014 Town Budget to be published in September.   Total proposed budget is $351,611.    Budget will be published twice in September and a public meeting will be held on October 1st at 8am at the First Congregational Church.

Discussion followed  with reminders for Councilors to put in their calendars the date for approval of the Town Budget on October 22nd.

Town Engineer Jay Vorisek presented an update for the DPW projects.  Discussion followed.  No actions taken.    Engineer Vorisek presented three options for the Council to consider for 2013 road  paving and maintenance.  Council took the options under consideration and will vote on a plan for the Town at a future Town Council Meeting.   (Project options are attached )

Meeting was adjourned at 9am.

Respectfully submitted,

John Taylor

Clerk-Treasurer


